
                                                         
 

ANNUAL FALL GOLF OUTING 
TO BENEFIT THE FOUNDATION’S SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2024 
RED TAIL GOLF CLUB, DEVENS, MASSACHUSETTS 

 

Date: July 26, 2024 

To: Roofing Industry Friends 

From: NEREF Board of Trustees  

  Mark Puleo, Chairman 

  Christopher Sears, Vice Chairman 

  Skip Gentile Jr., Treasurer 

  Steve Harvey 

   Richard N. Jenkins 

   James MacKimm 

Robert Marshall  
  James D. McAdam  

  Stephen P. McBrady 

  Robert W. Therrien Jr. 

 

Subject: NEREF 2024 Fall Golf Outing 

 

Fall is near and this means only one thing – NEREF’s Annual Fall Golf Outing!  Mark your calendars for 

Wednesday, September 25, 2024, at the Red Tail Golf Club in Devens, Massachusetts.  We are offering 

NERCA members (and non-members) an opportunity to play one of the top-rated golf courses in the 

northeast!  

This is where we need your help!  Sponsorships are available for all tees and greens for $300.00 

each.  A sign will be posted at each respective tee or green indicating your company name and your 

donation will be 100% tax deductible. 

We are also offering other sponsorship opportunities, for $500.00 your company can sponsor the 

Hole in One contest, for $750.00 you can sponsor the Break the Glass challenge, or the Putt for 

Dough contest. For $2500.00 your company can sponsor the beverage carts on the golf course, 

or the dinner after golf. 

We will also be holding a raffle in conjunction with the tournament.  If you would like to donate an item, 

please indicate on the sponsorship form, or contact the office at 781/849-0555. Please remember that 

your donation is also tax deductible! 

All proceeds from the golf tournament will go directly to the foundation’s scholarship fund. NEREF offers 

scholarships to the children and employees of NERCA members. If you have any questions regarding the 

golf tournament or the foundation please contact Patsy Sweeney or Kayla Aceto at the association office 

by telephone at 781/849-0555 or by e-mail at psweeney@nerca.org; kaceto@nerca.org. In appreciation of 

your continued support, we thank you! 
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